Message

From: Soto, Vicki [Soto.Vicki@epa.gov]

Sent: 9/28/2021 4:03:02 PM

To: Guyton, Kathryn [KGuyton@nas.edu]

cC: Shams, Dahnish [Shams.Dahnish@epa.gov]
Subject: FA files for NAS internal use

Attachments: UPDATED_Formaldehyde_Appendices_2021AgencyReview.docx;
UPDATED_Formaldehyde_MainText_2021AgencyReview.docx;
IRISFormaldehyde_AssessmentOverview_|CFtechedit_071318_cleaned2020_TSCAshare.docx;
NEW_Formaldehyde_Charge_Peer_Review_101017.docx; UPDATED_Formaldehyde SEM 090321 AR_HERO2.docx

Hi Kate,
| wanted to pass the Formaldehyde agency review files to you. Please keep these files internal for NAS use; they should
not be released publicly.

Let us know if you have questions or you have trouble with the files.

Thanks — | hope you are having a good day.
Vicki

Vicki Soto, PMP (she/her/hers)
Associate Director (Acting)
ORD/CPHEA/CPAD

Sotn vickifhepa. goy
202-564-3077 (office)
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